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ZAMBIA'S STATEMENT DURING THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW OF AUSTRIA, 22nd JANUARY 2021.

Madam President,

Zambia welcomes the delegation of Austria to the Third UPR cycle and thank them for the comprehensive national report and update provided.
We commend Austria for having ratified almost all the United Nations core human rights instruments and the Rome Statute of the International Criminal Court. We also applaud Austria for her continued cooperation with all international and regional human rights protection mechanisms and monitoring bodies.
In the spirit of a constructive dialogue and cooperation, we wish to recommend to Austria the following:

1.To promptly investigate, prosecute and sanction all forms of racism and hate crimes in accordance with the law, including by ensuring that the prosecution and the police have adequate tools and skills.
2. To take measures aimed at reducing the number of detainees and ensure that prisons were provided with adequate financial resources to fulfil their aim of rehabilitation and social reintegration.
3. To develop a comprehensive strategy and an implementation plan to protect children from violence.
We wish to conclude by wishing Austria a successful review.

I thank you Madam President.
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